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From: Catherine Thomson <Catherine.Thomson@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 February 2023 14:45
To: Carolyn May; Christopher Cook; clerk@antonyparishcouncil.org.uk; Emily Young;

Karenza Heald; Karenza Heald; Katherine Oakes; Milly Southworth; Nancy Gray;
Sinead Burrows; Caroline Allen

Cc: ClIr Hilary Frank; Cllr John Tivnan; Clir Kate Ewert; Clir Martin Worth; ClIr Sheila
Lennox-Boyd
Subject: Link to the Community Capacity Fund webpage

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

Hello all

Please see below a link to the newly launched Community Capacity Fund webpage, which include links to
the application form and guidance notes.

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/business-trading-and-licences/economic-development/community-capacity-

fund/

If either you or a group you are aware of that may wish to apply have any queries, let me know and I'll
liaise with the CCF team further.

Kind regards
Catherine

Catherine Thomson| Community Link Officer, Caradon CNA, Cornwall Gateway CNA | Localism Team
Cornwall Council | Communities and Public Protection

catherine.thomson@cornwall.gov.uk | Tel: 07769 724877
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This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come
to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-
mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording
and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It
is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The
Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.



